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Friday 2" May 2025

Dear Parents/Carers

In Nursery our topic this half term is "Animal safari & creep, crawl and wiggle’. We are going to be
talking about the different animals/pets and why we love them.

We would kindly ask you to bring in a photograph of your child with their pets, so the children can
talk about the animal in the picture. If your child does not have any pet, please do not worry,

bring any picture of favourite pet or just ask your child to draw one.

Please can you bring in the photographs by Monday 12t May with your child’s name on the
back.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to speak with me.
Yours sincerely

Ms K. Wierciszewska
Nursery Teacher
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